



WHAT’S ON? Spring Term 2024  
‘Friends and Family Fundraising’ Events 

Dear Parents and Guardians,


Below is a list of what’s one fundraising events for you to add to your diaries.


- Friday 9th February - Valentines and Chocolates purchase - SOLD OUT. Thank you to 
everyone who purchased these, these sales flew; thank you all. 

- 29th February - Next Committee Meeting 
If you’re thinking of joining our Friends and Family Fundraising Team, please come along to our 
next committee meeting. The time is earlier than usual in the hope more of you may be able to 
join. Arrive for a 4pm start. We would welcome any new ideas and new faces. If you have school 
aged children with you, we may be able to arrange for them to be looked after with a teacher for 
the duration of the meeting if you’d like to come along, just let us know in advance.


- Wednesday 6th March - After School Club - Mothers Day Craft Workshop 
This workshop will run from end of school (3.15/3.20) until 4.30pm!

Your child will have a range of craft activities on offer where they can make a Mothers Day card or 
as many things as they like as a gift to bring home for their loved ones just in time for Mothers 
Day weekend. 

Limited places available for this workshop, please book early to avoid disappointment. 

Cost is £3 per Child, and bookable via Wisepay.


- Friday 15th March - Non Uniform Day 
No change needed - please bring donations of chocolate eggs instead! 

If you can, please send your child with an easter egg donation towards our school easter Bingo 
prizes instead of payment for non-uniform. If you are unable to send an easter egg, no problem -  
please still send your children in non-uniform for the day :) 


- Friday 22nd March - Easter BINGO! 
All welcome and family friendly! 6pm - 8pm in the school hall. Lots of chocolate prizes to be won! 
Donations of prizes will also be greatly received, please drop off at the school office. 

More info for Bingo to follow on a poster - add this date to your diary! 


- Wednesday 27th March - Year 3 and 4 Easter Show - Refreshments available 
9.30am show, and 2pm show, refreshments will be available for a donation if you can, please 
bring spare change. 




28th March; School breaks up for the Easter Holidays, and look forward to letting you know about 
our Summer fund-raising events. Any ideas, new committee members and parent/carer helpers 
are always welcome, so please put yourselves forward if you wish! 

Many thanks for your support,


Yours Faithfully,


The FAFF team.



